From: <u>Dianne Gubin</u>
To: <u>Comments</u>

Subject: Support of Agoura City MONITORING all SCE tree cutting activities

Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 6:57:10 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Allow sender | Block sender

Dear Agoura Hills City Council,

I'd like to express my support and desire to ensure the city monitor all SCE tree cutting activities during animal nesting season and impose conditions on SCE, including that they provide nest surveys done by professionals to the city for approval prior to any work.

Although it may be careless stupidity, <u>SCE is out of control, reckless and thoughtless as to the impact of their contractors (Mowbrays) actions</u>.

SCE topping off trees and cutting huge limbs despite the March 15 nesting deadline is UNCONSCIOUABLE for communities such as ours.

Thank you for your consideration,

Dianne Gubin

Dianne Gubin

Calabasas, CA 91302